
MINUTES OF THE UTAH STATE COMMITTEE MEETING 

JUNE 8, 2017 
NEPHI, UTAH 

The meeting was called to order by Director Al Andrew and everyone was welcomed. 

Roll call was led by State Secretary Arlene Hales.  The Weber Waffies, Color Country Ramblers 

and No. Utah Golden Spikers were not in attendance.  

Al started the meeting by reviewing the schedule for the Rally and addressed any concerns or 

questions. 

*  When reserving rooms/buildings  at the Rally, you have to make those arrangements with the  

    person in charge of that building.  Maybe it would be a good idea to post that list  

    somewhere. 

*  The Men's Gathering and Ladies Tea should be scheduled for Friday for the 2018 Rally. 

*  The new list for the 2018 Chapter Assignments showing the new rotation method was  

    handed out.  It was brought to our attention that the No. Utah Golden Spikers most likely  

    would not be able to fulfill that assignment which was the decorations. The Squaw Peak Sams  

    volunteered to be in charge of the decorations for the 2018 Rally.  The rotation position will  

    not change. It was emphasized that this list is subject to change. 

*  Bill Finch discussed the Memorial and he and Marv Lee are getting things in order to move  

    the required equipment over to the arena and Bob is working on the sound system. 

*  In general, everyone was happy with the way things were going and had heard many positive  

    comments throughout the attendees. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Reported by: 

Arlene Hales 
Utah State Good Sam Secretary 

 


